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Bocce	News	
By	Barbara	Orlando	
	

	
Mother	and	daughter	Bocce	Club	members--Donna	&	Terri	Vivoli	at	the	recent	
Bocce	Installation	Dinner.	
	
The	Beginners	Tournament	is	happening	tomorrow	at	the	Bocce	Courts,	with	the	first	game	starting	at	10:30	
a.m.		Welcome	to	all	the	new	players.		They’ve	been	busy	preparing	for	their	very	first	tournament	and	
experience	how	tournaments	are	run.		We’ll	have	results	and	photos	on	our	website	at	
www.villagesbocceclub.com			soon	after	the	game.		First	and	Second	place	winners	will	be	awarded	at	the	
club’s	Awards	Dinner	on	Saturday,	November	2nd.	
	
Clinic	start	this	Wednesday,	March	6th	at	the	courts	from	3-4	p.m.		For	extra	instruction	in	bocce,	this	is	the	
perfect	class	to	attend.		Ken	and	Jean	Brady	are	your	instructors	for	this	1	hour	of	learning	more	about	the	
game	of	bocce.		Clinics	are	then	every	3rd	Wednesday	of	each	month	through	October.	
	
First	Bash	of	the	new	year	is	on	Friday,	March	8th	from	3-5	p.m.		Plan	on	coming	and	enjoy	socializing	with	old	
and	new	friends.		(See	more	information	in	adjacent	ad).	
	
Spring	Mixer	starts	Saturday,	March	9th	and	runs	for	six	weeks	finishing	with	the	Championship	game	on	
Wednesday,	April	24th.		Captains	meeting	is	on	Friday,	March	1st	at	1	p.m.	at	Montgomery	Center.			
Come	out	and	support	your	favorite	team.	
	



Save	the	Date:	
	Our	club’s	BBQ/Bocce	event	on	Saturday,	May	18th	from	11	a.m.	to	3	p.m.	
	
Also,	on	Friday,	March	22nd	sign	up	begins	for	the	Spring	Round	Robin,	a	six-week	tournament.			More	
information	in	following	issues	of	the	Villager	and	on	our	club’s	website.		


